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Name:Kai”YARN”Parker  
DOB:08/30/2000 
 
Info: “YARN” was born and raised in ohio with his sibling Ozzy Parker 
by there parents Troy Parker and Pvelyn Parker in a small house in a 
large subdivision. “YARN” was often found playing war with his 
sibling they would talk about how they were going to be soldiers one 
day and that they would protect each other.When eighteen  “YARN” was 
shipped off to basic training were he was pushed harder then he ever 
was t was worse than he thought but he was able to pull through 
physically fine but mentally he was not well soon he was in Irac and 
ready to fight. 
“YARN” was sent on patrol with his team “Runner”,”Sneak” and “Rush” 
now known as “Pusher squad”. The squad soon had eyes on an enemy FOB 
with armed personnel inside and out “Sneak” tried to suggest moving 
in for a closer look but the rest of the squad denied the idea, 
“Sneak” seemed annoyed. The squad continued to scout before realizing 
“Sneak” has disappeared, the squad starts to panic and look around 
for “Sneak” 
They see him sneaking up to the base,the squad sees a enemy contact 
get behind “Sneak” and hit him in the head knocking him out, the 
squad runs to save “Sneak” but the base alarms start blaring. The 
entire squad is surrounded and detained, the squad is split up and 
put into separate cells. “YARN”’s worst fears are now a reality the 
squad is forced to endure torture both alone and togather day and 
night they are forced to tell information they dont know, finaly they 
are in the same room “YARN” facing his squad, the armed men ask 
“YARN” what he knows but he screams “I wont tell you anything” the 
armed men chuckle, they proceed to sew red yarn to “YARN”’s mouth “ok 
then american tell us what we want to know or they die” “YARN” yells 
out a muffled scream trying tell them what they want to know a lie 
something but no words are reconized from his muffled pleads, the 
armed men laugh and kill his squad members in front of him. A loud 
crash is heard through the base “YARN” can here people yelling orders 
at the armed men and gunshots can be heard. An american solder runs 
to “YARN” picking him up over his shoulder and taking him to 
safety,soon “YARN” wakes up in a medical bed with the yarn cut from 
his face and four bodies on the ground they look like doctors but 
“YARN” sees something else red yarn evry were even locking the door, 
he grabs a scalpel and cut the yarn from his mouth, the rest of the 
yarn goes limp and unlocks the door. unknown solders breach into the 
room and restrain “YARN” and bring him out of the hospital and put 
him in a helicopter, “YARN” sees a patch on one of the solders and 
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ask who they are they say there part of the “SCP” foundation but will 
not elaborate.  


